
At our board meeting Sunday it was 
decided that if a member brought  a local 
friend as a guest to SDSDC and  if the 
guest is a local resident,  then for the first 
visit, the guest would attend at no charge.  
If an individual comes by himself  without a 
member's sponsorship, a free entry would 
not apply. A  free guest entry must be 
accompanied by his sponsor and the guest 
must be a local resident.


